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Notice to our customers in accordance with the provisions of the German Packaging 
Act (§ 15 para. 1). 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Under the German Packaging Act, we are obliged to take back packaging that is not subject to system 
participation within the meaning of § 15 (1) of the German Packaging Act and to ensure that it is reused or 
recycled. 

This includes the following packaging: 

- Transport packaging (packaging that facilitates the transportation of goods in such a way that direct 
contact and transport damage are avoided). 

The place of fulfillment for the return of the packaging is 79541 Lörrach, Industriestraße 6. 

The customer shall bear the costs for the return. 

 

 

For further clarification of the return, please contact us at the following e-mail address 
webmaster@suegravo.com. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

With kind regards, 

-  The management of the SÜGRAVO Group - 

 


